
From: Karrie Nelson <knelson@northcountry.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 1:22 PM 
To: Jensen, Lisa <Lisa.Jensen@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Brie Husk <bhusk@northcountry.org> 
Subject: AGO - CAP Complaints 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Lisa, 
 
We are wondering if there is way to get a list of any AGO-CAP complaints where NorthCountry was 
listed from the past 12 months.   
 
Can we get this from the website or is this something you can provide to us? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Karrie 
 
Karrie Nelson 
Compliance Officer 
Ph: 802-264-6771 
Fax: 802-488-8871 
 

 
 
 

 

The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed.  Any review, 
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the 
intended recipient is prohibited. Any email with the word "confidential" in the subject line will be encrypted and contain a hyperlink.  Any 
other emails originating from NorthCountry Federal Credit Union will not contain hyperlinks. If this message does, please delete it 
immediately. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any system and destroy any copies. 
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